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would come back to us because we are sponsoring the event. I. Davis asks if they should 

send out an email of what they can bring and what they can’t bring. M. Hinrichs states 

they should stick to the food tickets because the candidates aren’t going to be bringing 

food that will trump the nacho bar. The whole point was for students to go meet as many 

candidates as possible. J. Carroll states he is concern that someone will bring baked 

good. We are liable since we are hosting the event. S. Saquee states that we should send 

an email before the vent and give them a guideline. I. Davis states that she just wanted to 

make sure that the food tickets was still going to happen to make sure we get people to go 
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E. Pinlac states that email need to be sent out to tell candidates to remove their poster and to 

pay attention to where they are posting. The ballot is being put together and once it is done 


